
Family  is  Everything  in
‘Homefront’

By April Littleton

Directed by Gary Fleder, Homefront stars Jason Statham as
former  DEA  agent,  Phil  Broker.  He  is  widowed  father  who
decides to retire and move to a small town for the sake of his
10-year-old daughter. The film also includes James Franco,
Kate Bosworth and Winona Ryder.

Should you see it:

Jason Statham is known for starring in some pretty action-
packed thrillers and this film will be no different. So, if
you’re a fan of the action genre or you’re familiar with any
of the actors you’ll see on the big screen, take a chance on
Homefront – you won’t be disappointed.

Who to take:

Don’t be surprised if this movie is the first one on your
boyfriend’s list of must-sees. If you’re flying solo over the
Thanksgiving holiday, grabbing a bunch of your friends or
family members to see this film won’t be too out of the
ordinary – just make sure they don’t mind the fight scenes.

Related: Jennifer Lawrence is Back in Hunger Games Sequel
Catching Fire

How do you help a child get over the loss of a parent?

Cupid’s Advice:

The loss of a loved one is hard on anyone, especially if that
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person was a parent to a child. For children, a death is
harder to understand and it may become more difficult for them
to grieve properly and eventually accept that their mom/dad is
gone. Cupid is here to help:

1. Help them understand: Whether your daughter/son is old
enough to understand or not, the actual death of a parent will
take him/her by surprise. When the time comes, it’s important
that you take the time to answer any and all questions your
child might have. You need to help them understand why and how
the loss of their family member happened. Acceptance won’t
happen over night and you shouldn’t expect it to – be patient.

2. Don’t punish: After the loss of your loved one, your child
might act out. The sudden change from good to bad behavior is
normal in this situation. He/she is just trying to work out
all of their feelings and they don’t really know how to react
at a time like this, especially if this is the first death in
the family. Give your son/daughter some time to try to work
out their emotions on their own.  If you noticed that nothing
has changed for the better after awhile, think about seeing a
professional therapist.

Related: How to Support a Partner Whose Ex Passed Away

3. Support them: Your child will need the support from you and
the rest of your family now more than anything. All of you
will need to be behind each other 100 percent. You can grieve
together, help each other accept what’s going on and stop each
other  from  doing  anything  harmful  to  one  another.  Being
supportive won’t just benefit your child, but you as well.
Remember, you’ll be dealing with the loss just as much as
anyone else.

What are some other ways to help a child get over the loss of
a parent? Comment below.
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Love  in  the  Limelight:  Why
You  Should  be  Happy  You
Aren’t Famous

By Edwin

Finding love is hard, and it’s one thing that being rich and
famous doesn’t make easier. Although  people like you and I
might have moments of dating delights and despair, we at least
get to experience these in private. Because of all of the
attention they get, celebrities don’t have it easy when it
comes to making a love connection. However, it’s not all that
different for them. Here are some things we can all learn from
watching the pitfalls of dating in the spotlight:

Related:  Celebrity  Couples  Who  Let  Money  Ruin  Their
Relationships

1.  Make  time  for  love.  Plenty  of  celebrity  couples  have
ultimately split because of conflicting schedules that forced
them to spend too much time apart. Lady Gaga recently called
off her relationship with Taylor Kinney because of the demands
of her Born This Way Ball tour. However, even those of us
without  international  tour  schedules  need  to  make  love  a
priority if we want a lasting relationship. Take a look at
your schedule and figure out what you’re willing to put aside
to make room for love. If your relationship is important to
you, you might have to sacrifice small things like yoga or
book club.

2. Don’t give up your successes: Rihanna has talked about how
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her fame often intimidates her potential suitors. Similarly,
some men can be intimidated by regular girls with successful
careers, healthy bank accounts or nice cars. Keep your radar
up for guys who feel uncomfortable with your success. If they
seem more interested in getting you out of the boardroom and
into the kitchen, then it’s time to move on. And men, embrace
a woman’s strength and independence–don’t try to smother it.
She will treat you the same in return.

3. Keep some things private: No matter what they do, stars
have the whole world watching. Even a regular Joe or Jane who
hooks up with a celebrity is subjected to an onslaught of
paparazzi and gossip rag rumors. However, even if you’re not
in the spotlight, your love life will often be scrutinized by
friends and family. To keep your relationship going strong, be
sure that some things are reserved for just the two of you.
Don’t overshare with your friends and don’t dish about your
exes to your current love interest.

Related: Kissing On Screen: Do Celebrities Get Jealous?

4. Show the real you: Celebrities are often so used to keeping
up their professional image that it’s hard for them to reveal
their true selves. Similarly, with online or speed dating,
it’s tough to tell what’s true and what’s just advertising.
Make sure you don’t oversell yourself on dating profiles, and
be willing to show the real you. After all, a true love
connection has to be based in reality.

5. Take a chance: Winona Ryder shared a story where she met a
nice guy, but when he revealed that he had always had a crush
on her, she couldn’t trust his motives. She wondered if he
just wanted to meet someone famous or if he really liked her.
Ultimately, trust is a key issue for all relationships, famous
or otherwise. For love to take flight, both parties have to
let their guard down and take a risk on letting someone in.
While it’s always best to proceed cautiously, don’t be so
guarded that you scare love away.
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Edwin is a writer for Celebutaunt and content specialist for
USDish. 

Vince Vaughn & Kevin James in
‘The Dilemma’

From Academy Award winning director Ron Howard comes a tale of
friendship in the January release of The Dilemma.  This
particular friendship, a bromance between Ronny (Vince
Vaughn, Wedding Crashers) and Nick (Kevin James, Hitched) is
stretched to the limit when Ronny catches Nick’s wife, Geneva
(Winona Ryder, Black Swan) with another man.  Should Ronny
tell his BFF the truth of his wife’s indiscretions, or keep
his lips sealed and wait for Geneva to come clean on her own?
 Packed with a star-studded cast, The Dilemma promises to
bring bros closer than ever before in this year’s winter rom-
com.

 

Should you keep secrets from those you love?

Cupid’s Advice:

It may be easier said than done when it comes to obeying the
age-old rule that “honesty is the best policy,” but nine times
out of ten, it may be best to forge ahead and be upfront with
the one you love:
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1.  Switch  roles:  Ask  yourself  how  it  would  feel  if  your
positions were switched.  If you would want the truth no
matter what, then your loved one deserves the same treatment.
 It may be hard to get the words out, but you’ll feel better
once you do.

2. Avoid piling on the lies: Little white lies can come back
to haunt you.  One untruth can turn into another, which can
then turn into an even bigger lie.  Instead of trying to
continuously cover your tracks, come clean from the beginning.

3. Look at the big picture: If you picture yourself with your
partner for a long time, you owe it to him to keep secrets
from ruining your relationship.  A little fib isn’t worth
destroying your happiness.

Release Date: January 14, 2011


